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TOWN HALL WILL BE CLOSED 
NOVEMBER 26TH & 27TH

WE HOPE YOU HAVE A

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

IT’S TIME TO PACK 
YOUR METERS…      

There is a $25.00 fee 
for the town 

packing/unpacking 
meters

The
Planning & Zoning 
Committee has an 
opening…please 
consider getting 

involved… 
Applications can be 
picked up at Town 

Hall

The burn ban has 
been lifted. Per 
the Fire Chief, 
recreational 

fires are allowed 
again. However, 
burning of yard 
waste or garbage 
is never allowed. 

A Saturday 
Composting day 
will be offered  

11/7/15
9 a.m.-1 p.m.

Please welcome Rockford’s newest business!!!
The Golden Gem Mercantile is a family owned and ran small business. 
We pride ourselves in offering our customers a unique and enjoyable 
shopping experience. The Golden Gem offers a venue for local talent 
and artists to display their merchandise, a full coffee house, animal 
supply and feed store, and clothing boutique for women. From jams to 
chicken feed, our customers will always find what they need. The 
Golden Gem Mercantile is excited to be a part of the thriving local 
businesses community and we look forward to serving you.

Mon. – Fri. 7-6 Drive thru 5 Sat. 7-4 Drive thru 6 Sun. 9-2 Drive thru 7

We were sad to hear of the passing of our former 
Deputy Clerk, Brenda Gambrel. Our condolences are 

with the family. 

Per the Rockford Snow Plow Policy…
The Public Works operator will decide when to begin snow or ice control 
operations. The criteria for that decision will be:
Snow accumulation of four inches or more with the exception of East Emma 
Street which will be plowed at about two inches of snowfall.
Time of snowfall in relationship to heavy use of streets

PRIORITIES FOR PLOWING
Town Shop/Fire Station

East Emma Street to Frisbie Way
Maple Street 
Bus Routes

Residential Streets
RESIDENT’S RESPONSIBILITY   
Residents are responsible for snow removal on the sidewalks in front of their 
property. The town is not responsible for driveways.  

Please note this is only a portion of the snow plow policy, please refer to the 
town’s website rockfordwa.com or come into Town Hall to get a copy.


